
     

Through the teachings of God we 

   Love Others Value Everyone 

 

St. Peter’s Church of England Primary School 
Old Church Road, Harborne, Birmingham B17 0BE 
 

Head teacher - Mrs. E. Murphy 

0121 464 2128 infants   0121 464 2126 juniors               0121 464 2547 

www.st-petersce.co.uk                            e-mail: enquiry@st-petersce.bham.sch.uk                           

 

 

Statutory Notice 
 

 

St. Peter’s Church of England Primary School Proposal for change of status from 

Voluntary Controlled to Voluntary Aided. 

 
 

Notice is given in accordance with section 19(3) of the Education and Inspections Act 2006 that the 

Governing Body of St. Peter’s Church of England Primary School intends to make a prescribed 

alteration to St. Peter’s Church of England Primary School, Old Church Road, Harborne, 

Birmingham B17 0BE from 1
st
 April 2017. 

 

It is a proposed strategic decision by the Governing body to change the status of the school from 

Voluntary Controlled to Voluntary Aided.  This notice is an extract from the complete proposal 

document.  Copies of the complete proposal can be obtained from the school website at 

http://www.st-petersce.bham.sch.uk. 

 

Within four weeks from the date of publication of this proposal, any person may object to or make 

comments on the proposal.  Anyone who wishes to make representations about this proposal should 

either make comments through the web site;  

www.birminghambeheard.org.uk/people-1/stpetersce  

or in  writing to the School Organisation Team, Education and Skills Infrastructure, PO BOX 

15843, Birmingham B2 2RT. 

 

Comments or objections must be received not later than this date: 01/12/2016 

 

Father Graeme 

Chair of Governors 

 

 

Publication date Thursday 3
rd

 November 2016 
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